Minutes of ECGC 2012 Captains meeting.
4th September 2012

The meeting commenced at 2030. It was decided that Tom Saunders and Willy would adjudicate on any rules as there was no professional available.
Bernard Mackissey gave an update on local rules and order of play etc.
Graham Foulkes gave an update on ECGC 2013 at Slaley Hall England.
Martin Stoll’s position on the executive Committee was up for re-election according to the ECGC manual (section 3:1). Nick Ewing was proposed and seconded as a candidate. The votes were:
Nick Ewing: 30
Martin Stoll: 15
Nick Ewing was therefore elected to the committee. Following this and according to the ECGC manual (section 3:7) it was decided that the committee should consist of:
Nick Ewing – Chair. Kevin McMahon – Secretary. Gummi – Records. Michael Laske – finance.
Due to the fact that single course applications seem to be unable to host the event, Willy proposed that every three years a single course application should be given preference over a double course. It was decided that this would be debated and a formal application would be presented at next year’s meeting so that a vote could be taken. 
Claudio then gave a presentation on a bid for ECGC 2014. This would be held in Sardinia on the Is Molas course between 26th – 30th May 2014. Price would be €640 for golfers, €500 for non golfers.
There was an alternative: Stromstat in Sweden, cost €590 for golfers and €470 for non golfers.
The resulting vote was unanimously for Italy.
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